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There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following
achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance
Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and

student accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online
at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

Student Success
SPC Student Parents Earn Childcare Grants

St. Philip’s College (SPC) students, Jazmin Castilla, Lucy Martinez, Austen Grooms,
Michelle Johnston and Krystal Garay were awarded Child Care Access Means Parents
in School Program (CCAMPIS) grants for the Fall semester. Each is a current student
with a child at the college’s Child Development Center. CCAMPIS grants support
persistence and student success by offsetting the cost of campus-based childcare.

Performance Excellence
 
SPC Allied Health Programs Accredited and Certified

St. Philip’s College (SPC) was recently notified of the following accreditation in allied
health education programs: Diagnostic Medical Sonography Program earned initial
accreditation by the Commission on Accreditation of Allied Health Education Programs
(CAAHEP) in both Abdominal –Extended and Obstetrics and Gynecology
concentrations; Invasive Cardiovascular Technology Program earned continuing
accreditation by CAAHEP, the Early Childhood and Family Studies Program earned
continuing accreditation by the National Association for the Education of Young
Children (NAEYC) and the Nurse Aide for Health Care Program earned recertification
as a Nurse Aide Training Program by the Texas Health and Human Services
Commission. 

Principle-Centered Leadership
SPC Student Joins Dr. Fauci in Virtual Roundtable

St. Philip’s College (SPC) student, Maricela Eslora and four other students from HBCUs
across the country joined National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases (NIAID)
Director Dr. Anthony Fauci in a virtual roundtable about COVID as part of the White
House’s annual commemoration of National HBCU Week. Mari is pursuing Healthcare
Technology Management and is a member of the Psi Kappa Chapter of Phi Theta
Kappa Honor Society. 
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